
 
 

Making Oregon Count 2020 

Tuesday, November 12th 2019 

Registration and breakfast begins at 8:00 AM 

Program begins at 9:00 AM and goes until 4:00 PM 

Smith Ballroom, 3rd floor 

Smith Memorial Student Union  

Portland State University 

1825 SW Broadway, Portland, OR 97201-3256 

Please join us for a symposium that will 

emphasize the importance of the 2020 

Census, highlight what individuals and groups 

can do to prepare for the census in their 

communities, and set the stage to motivate 

counting efforts across Oregon more broadly.  

Register by October 31, 2019  

To register, visit bit.ly/MOC2020 or contact:  

Julia Michel 

jumichel@pdx.edu, 503-725-2036 

Speakers 

Plenary Speaker 

 John H. Thompson, former Director of the 

U.S. Census Bureau 

Welcome & Opening Remarks 

 Oregon Attorney General Ellen Rosenblum 

 Michael A. Hall, Assistant Regional Census 

Manager, Los Angeles Regional Census 

Center, U.S. Census Bureau 

 Jason Jurjevich, Director of the Population 

Research Center 

 

Making Oregon Count 2020 
A symposium to help ensure all Oregonians are 

counted in the 2020 census 

http://www.bit.ly/MOC2020
mailto:jumichel@pdx.edu

